## Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to alert you to another sighting of the man who approached one of students last week. Thank you to the two parents who contacted school, we were, as last time, able to alert the police very quickly. Please check the Derbyshire Police Facebook page for further details of the man.

We will, as we did last time, remind students about how to keep themselves safe on the way to and from school. Please do reinforce this message with your child at home.

Whenever an occasions like this happens we have a protocol which we follow: we will contact the Police immediately, always tweet this out to you so that you are aware, inform all our students in school so that they can travel home safely and also inform neighbouring schools so they can let their school population know.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Kindest regards

Helen Redhead

Head of School